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PERLEY-ROBERTSON, HILL & McDOUGALL LLP/s.rl

Reply to/Communiquez avec:

Lawyers / Patent & Trade-Mark Agents David Migicovsky
Avocats / Agents de brevets et de marques de commerce 613.566.2833 dmigicovsky@perlaw.ca
March 11, 2015 BY EMAIL

Mr. Guillaume Couillard

The Secretary of the Board

Patented Medicine Prices Review Board
333 Laurier Avenue West, Suite 1400
Ottawa, ON KI1P I1C1

Dear Mr. Couillard:

Re: IN THE MATTER OF Alexion Pharmaceuticals Inc. and the medicine "Soliris"
Our Reference: PMPRO010

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of the time to deliver Board Staff’s Reply to
Alexion’s Response to the Statement of Allegations.

On March 9, 2015, Board Staff received Alexion’s Response to the Statement of Allegations. The
Response is lengthy and Board Staff requires a brief extension of time to deliver its Reply. Board
Staff requests an extension of 10 days such that its Reply would be delivered by April 10, 2015.
Alexion has previously consented to Board Staff’s request. We note that this extension will not affect
the balance of the schedule, which provides that a case management conference will be held on or
before April 30, 2015.

Please communicate Board Staff’s request to the panel.

Yours very truly,

Original signature redacted

David Migicovsky
20:dem

cc. Malcolm Ruby; Parul Shah; Christopher P, Morris
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